
 

  

 

NOTICE: Pedestrian trail closures in Rainbow Creek Park 
 
The next phase of work in Rainbow Creek Park, located at 5450 Highway 7, includes repaving the existing 
asphalt pathways in the eastern section of the park.  
 
To safely complete the work, the following pedestrian trails will be closed to the public starting Monday, 
July 7 until Monday, Aug. 11: 

• Segments of trails north of Highway 7 and south of Houston Road and Moonstone Place  
• Segments of trails west of Rainbow Drive and Villagewood Court 

 
Pathway closure and detour signs will be in place to direct visitors. 
 
What you need to know: 

• Construction fencing will be in place within the park and at park entrances located at Rainbow 
Drive, Villagewood Court, Moonstone Place and Houston Road. 

• The Rainbow Creek Park parking lot and soccer field will remain open. 
• All adjacent roads will remain open. 

 
About the project: 
The City of Vaughan is making improvements to Rainbow Creek Park, including: 

• constructing two stormwater management ponds. 
• adding a new tennis court. 
• reconstructing pathways and relocating pedestrian lighting. 

 
These improvements support the City’s continued commitment to ensuring the long-term sustainability of 
municipal infrastructure. Learn more about the project at vaughan.ca/SWMF. 
 
This work is being carried out by the City-retained contractor, R&M Construction, under the direction of the 
City’s Infrastructure Delivery department. 

Questions about the project can be directed to the Infrastructure Delivery department by email at 
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca or by phone at 905-832-2281 ext. 8917. 
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Trail closure map 

 
 

For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
 


